
 

 

Supply and Delivery of Slow Speed Shredder 

 

Request for Tender: RFT1718-0001 

  
The Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council is currently seeking tenders from suitably qualified 

and experienced Suppliers to supply and deliver of one (1) New Slow Speed Shredder for 

the Stanley Road Waste Management Facility in Australind (Wellesley). 

 

Tender responses may be lodged by hand to the Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council 

Administration Office, Lot 45 Stanley Road, Wellesley WA 6233, and must be lodged in time 

to allow delivery to the tender box by the allotted time or email submission to 

mpieterse@bunbury.wa.gov.au  

 

Tenders close at: 4:00pm Thursday 10 August 2017. 

 

Documents may be obtained by contacting Martinette Pieterse on (08) 9711 1051 or email 

mpieterse@bunbury.wa.gov.au 

 

For technical and contractual information, please contact Chief Executive Officer, Tony 

Battersby of the Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council on (08) 9711 1052 or by email 

tbattersby@bunbury.wa.gov.au 

 

Tenders submitted by facsimile will not be accepted for evaluation, the lowest or any 

response will not necessary be accepted.  

 

Canvassing of Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council Councillors or staff will disqualify tenderers 

from the evaluation process. 

 

Tony Battersby  

Chief Executive Officer 

 


